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In July 2021, a two-days event took place in Giglio Castello focusing on exotic plant species 

and gardening in line with natural environment’s safeguard. 

On Monday 19th July in Lombi conference room, expert botanists and naturalists have 
focused on sustainable gardening with the purposes of preserving native flora and 
biodiversity on the island. Less people than expected took part to the event, that was fostered 
by press releases on on-line newspapers and by spreading posters. 

In attachment the list of the meeting’s attendees (9 people). Among them, a few 
representatives of law enforcement, four citizens, a businessman (hotelier) and vice president 
of PNAT entity, a Park guide and a local administrator (employee of Giglio municipal district). 

 

 

 

 

 



       
 

  

  

 

 



       
 

  

  

 

 

On Tuesday 20th July, at the entrance of Giglio Castello walls, a gazebo with a variety of local 
plants was set up, among which: Capparis spinosa, Jacobea Maritima, Rosmarinus officinalis, 
Teucrium Fruticans and other native species. Passers-by were encouraged to stop by, made 
aware of the project’s core theme and sustainable gardening, and were offered small native 
plants as free gift by our staff.  During the occasion, two questionnaires were filled in 
regarding the project’s themes. In particular, one about perceiving and curbing the 
phenomenon of allochthonous animals, and the other one, more specific, about the spreading 
of pond turtle, with the purpose of preventing its further spreading. 

Many passers-by were curious about this set-up (small plants, gazebo, posters and project 
roll-ups) and asked for further information about the project; among those, 70 people were 
willing to dedicate some time to fill-in the two questionnaires above. 

On the whole, during the two days dedicated to plant species we have reached a total of 79 
people. 

 

 

 


